
Dear Parents:

We have an exciting opportunity to share with you.  We are
taking part in a national fundraising program sponsored by
Tyson Foods, Inc. called Tyson Project A+™.  Through this
program, we can raise as much as $12,000 for our school
this year!  The money we raise can go towards buying books
or computers, making improvements to our buildings, or
anything else that we want.

All we have to do to participate is clip and save the entire Project A+™ label from
participating Tyson products.  Each label we collect is worth 24¢ for our school.  A
collection site has been set up at the school where you can drop off your
redemption labels.

Let’s support our school!  Clip and save Tyson Project A+™ labels today.  If you
would like more information about the Tyson Project A+™ program, visit
http://ProjectAPlus.tyson.com or contact me, your school’s coordinator at the
number you see at the bottom of the page.

Thanks for your support!

Tyson Project A+™  ●  P.O. Box 2020, Springdale, AR  72765-2020  ●  1-800-233-6332  ●
http://ProjectAPlus.tyson.com

Label Collection Program
Tyson Project A+™

On a Box

On a Bag

What to Look For

___________________________________ (        )                                    _
Coordinator Name Coordinator Phone Number

Our Goal:

_______________

Drop off Location:

____________________


